
 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

For 
DEVELOPMENT AND DESIGN OF SCHOOL DISTRICT WEBSITE 

 
Requests for Information 

February 4, 2011 
 

Due date for proposals: Tuesday, February 15, 2011, 5:00 p.m. 

 
1. Is your district going through the E-rate funding program for the website design RFP? 

 
If available, E-rate funds may be used but not necessary. 

 

2. Do you require e-commerce, we think buying school items would be a plus? 
 

Yes. 
 

3. What types of 3rd party applications do you foresee being used for the site? 
 

We use third party tools for Open Enrollment, facility rentals and surveys, but typically third 
party applications are connected to our site via links.  
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